
Dear Parents and Families, 

We would like to welcome your child to ​Second Grade​ for the 2020-2021 school year at Cornelia F. 
Bradford School, P.S. #16.  

In order to prepare your child for a successful school year please have the following supplies ready for 
the new school year.  ​Please label each with your child’s name. 

       ​  ​ General Supplies: 

● 12 sharpened pencils  

● erasers   

● crayons (no more than 16)   

● 5 marble notebooks  

● Black dry erase markers   
 

● Highlighters 

● Earbuds/headphone in a labeled ziplock bag (nothing expensive or too large)  
 

                                              ​ Additional School Supplies By Class: 

201 Mrs. Kane 202 Ms. Nolan 203 Mrs. Payumo & Mrs. Pater 

● 3 sturdy folders 
● Post-it notes 
● Small soft pencil case ( 

please no large hard cases) 
 
Sanitizer, paper towels, tissues 
and wipes will be collected at a 
later date as each child is assigned 
a month to bring them in.  

● 4 plastic pocket folders  
(1, red, 1 blue, 1 yellow and  

1 green) 
● Clorox wipes 
● Box of Tissues  
● Paper Towels  
● Small pencil case 

● Earbuds preferred!  
● 4 ​plastic pocket​ folders 
● Clorox wipes 
● Tissue boxes 
● Paper Towel Rolls 
● Hand sanitizer 
● Glue sticks 

(optional: 1 gallon zipper 
ziplock bags)  

 
● Summer Reading will be done online through Myon. 

● Thank you in advance for your support.  Have a wonderful summer and don’t forget to have your child ​read​ and 

study their ​addition​ and ​subtraction facts​! 

● Please visit  teachers amazon wish/donorschoose through the CPA blog for classroom wishlist: 

                         ​https://ps16cpablog.wordpress.com/ps16-online-fundraising 

 

https://ps16cpablog.wordpress.com/ps16-online-fundraising

